
Educational Policy Committee (EPC) 

October 6, 2016 

 

Present: Professors Kristina Blake, Susan Wansor (Chair), Katie Waugh; Student Representative 

Amelia Flint ‘17; and Provost Cindy Speaker 

 

The meeting began at 11:00 a.m. 

 

1. Minutes from September 29th, 2016 

a.  Approved as presented. 

2. Reminder that following approval, meeting minutes should be sent to Laurie Turo in PDF format 

so that they can be uploaded to the Globe.  

3. Review of the College’s Strategic Plan and the role of EPC 

a. The Chair of EPC will report back to the board on where the committee is in the General 

Education Curriculum draft. 

4. General Education Curriculum 

a. The committee discussed the Social Systems component of Perspectives 

5. Plan for next week 

a. Review the Diversity & Justice and Social Systems Components 

b. Discuss Quantitative Reasoning and The Natural World components 

c. Discuss Experiential Learning under Connections  

 

The meeting adjourned at 12:00 p.m. 

 

Submitted by, 

Amelia Flint, Student Representative 

 

 


